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there bec ause a f i ne can be imposed without requiring that a
felony be f oun d. So I want to strike that language, and on
page 6, a measure of damages that was put in the b ill was
similar to that in an other bill, and that measure would
constitute punitive damages which would not be allowed under the
law of Nebraska, so that would be the amendment, a nd I hope yo u
wi' 1 adopt it to strike that language. But while I have an
opportunity, there are a couple of things that I would sa y on
the bill in connection with those punishments, those penalties.
At the bottom of page 4, once it is found that the university
would be in violation uf this law by withholding money from a
student or a student feels the university is in violation, that
student or some body on that student's behalf could file a
complaint with the Attorney General. The Attorney General would
be required to conduct an investigation and r ender a f i ndi ng .
If he found, if he or she found that there was no violation of
the law, that ends it. If it i s fo und that t here i s a
violation, within three days of that finding, the Attorney
General would have to issue a directive to the university to
turn o v e r t o such agg r i e v ed student the amount of aid that
student is entitled to receive, and that money would have to be
turned over within 30 days of the issuance by the Attorney
General of that finding. Then if the university was t o be
approached by the NCAA because the university is complying with
this law and allowing these students to receive the full amount
of aid they are entitled to based on their qualification for it,
the bill says that no association,no intercollegiate athletic
association, which would be the NCAA, shall impose or threaten
to impose any penalty on any college or university for complying
with this act. In addition to a fine being imposed on the NCAA
for doing that, a cause of action is created in t he bi l l t hat
would allow the university to go to court and to seek an action
at law, or in equity to make sure t hat this law i s complied
with. When you go into equity, you can seek an injunction and
there is not a judge in the land, there is not a court i n t he
land that would require the university to comply with a NCAA
rule, rather than the law of the land. And the NCAA c oul d not
take negative action against the university. T hey want t o
impose, the NCAA, to give you an example, a random testing rule
on all colleges and universities,a nd they have voted t o allow
that, but they said it cannot apply either in the S tate of
Washington or California because that state, whichever o f t he
two it is, has a law prohibiting such testing. So the state law
doe- not have to bow to a NCAA rule, and the N CAA c a nnot take
action against the universities in that state for not complying
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